RGH/I/134/GB/LS

A.49/04/35

31% July 2006

Mr A P Walby FRCS Ed
Associate Medical Director
Litigation Management Office
4" Floor

Bostock House

Royal Victoria Hospital
Grosvenor Road

BELFAST

BT12 6BA

Dear Mr Walby

RE: CLAIRE ROBERTS - INQUEST

Thank you for your letter of 21 July received at this office on 24 July.

I'enclose a copy of a letter received from the Coroner dated | 1" July 2006 together with a
copy of the Coroner’s longhand note in relation to the additional evidence given by Dr
Steen.

The Coroner now considers that his involvement in this matter has concluded,

correspondence.
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Continuation to Mr A P Walby

31% July 2006

Should you wish to discuss this matter or require further assistance, please do not hesitate

to contact me.

Yours sincerely

O

Gary Daly

for Bran Bagnall &
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